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12th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 18th December, children can wear non-uniform with their favourite 
winter jumper to school (make sure that they are wearing a t-shirt underneath it).  
 
Children can bring a donation of least £1 which will be donated to Dr Kershaw’s Hospice 
to help their doctors and nurses there to provide care to people in the community when 
they most need it. 

As part of the day, the children will also take part in Dr Kershaw’s Reindeer Run on the 
school playground. Please make sure that the children come to school wearing suitable 
footwear for this activity. 

•  Send your child/ children to school in non-uniform with their winter/Christmas 
jumper on Wednesday 18th December 2024.  
 

• Send a donation of at least £1 with your child. 
 

• Make sure that the children are wearing suitable footwear for the reindeer run. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs. S. Bennion and Miss. N. Hulme 
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